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NIGHT RUN

V ICI\SBURG

1302 Adams Street
Vicksburg, MS 39180
601.631.2997

May 14, 2025

Board of Mayor and Aldermen
P.O. Box 150
Vicksburg, MS 39181

Dear Mayor Flaggs, Alderman Mayfield and Alderman Monsour:

The Southern Cultural Heritage Foundation is preparing for the 8™ Annual Star-Spangled
Night Run in Vicksburg, scheduled for Saturday, June 21, 2025. The previous seven years of
this event have been a great success! And we look forward to another great year in 2025!

The race will begin and end at the Southern Cultural Heritage Center in front of the auditorium
on Crawford Street. The race will begin at 8pm. Post-race activities, including food and live
entertainment, will be in the SCHC Courtyard. We also ask for street closure on Crawford Street
between Adams and Cherry Streets, and barricades from S5pm- midnight on Saturday, June 21,

2025.

SCHF is grateful for the support of the City of Vicksburg, and we hope that you will support this
event once again. We will have volunteers to serve along the route, and we are working with the
Vicksburg Police Department to further ensure the safety of all participants. A written
notification of your support would be greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 601.631.2997 or 601.218.1032.

Sincerely,
Stacey M. m
Director

2025 Star-Spangled Night Run in Vicksburg




